
February 2024

Dear Future Sponsor of Providence Academy,

Providence Academy is an accredited Christian, Classical, University Model school that services
students in the counties of Rockwall, Dallas, Hunt, and Kaufman. Our school is unique from
others because we encourage parent partnership in the education process as well as classical
teaching pedagogy that prepare our students for a highly competitive world. As a result,
students attend school two or three days a week in a traditional classroom setting while on
alternate days they are at home completing assignments planned by the teacher. The combined
strength of devoted parents at home and highly trained teachers at school create an
environment in which students thrive and develop a passion for learning, both academically and
spiritually.

Providence Academy, a non-profit school, will be holding its annual Skate-A-Thon fundraiser on
April 2nd. Our students are challenged to walk or run as many laps as they can over a
45-minute time period. Furthermore, they are encouraged to ask friends, family, and neighbors
for monetary donations. By taking part in this endeavor, we hope students develop a life-long
love of health and exercise.

The Providence administration and board are now seeking contributions from local businesses
not only to help underwrite the Skate-A-Thon, but to also help us raise funds, which are
earmarked for construction of our new building. If your business is not able to make a
monetary donation at this time but is able to donate tangible items or gift cards, we welcome
those as well. These contributions will go towards our student fundraising prizes and daily
drawings.

Please join our many donors and sponsors and help make a difference for Providence students
and teachers. Sponsor levels and descriptions accompany this letter. As a reminder,
Providence Academy is a not-for-profit, tax exempt 501(c)3 corporation. Please return
donations no later than March 5, 2024.

Thank you so much for your consideration in supporting Providence Academy.

Sincerely,
Kelsey Forman
Providence Academy Skate-A-Thon Chair
kelseymforman@gmail.com
214-212-6422
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Dedicated to co-labor with parents in equipping the next generation for Christ-centered leadership


